HOUSATONIC RIVER ESTUARY COMMISSION

Memo

To: City of Shelton City/Town Clerk

City of Derby City Clerk

City of Milford City Clerk

Town of Orange Town Clerk

Town of Ansonia Town Clerk

Town of Stratford Town Clerk

From: Marianne Chaya, Clerk, Housatonic River Estuary Commission

CC: Bob Gesullo, Chairman

Ron Herrick, Shelton Community Center

Date: 8/12/09

Re: Meeting Cancellation

Bob Gesullo, Chairman of the Housatonic River Estuary Commission has cancelled the regular meeting scheduled for Tuesday, August 25, 2009. The meeting will be re-scheduled for September. The date is to be determined.

Thank you